
1

Frances Birch

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 11:39 AM
To: Frances Birch
Subject: Sound Level Variance Application Minnesota Yacht Club: TEST

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Adam Shiland, for Minny Festivals, LLC, 
for a Minnesota Yacht Club event from Friday July 18 - Sunday July 20, 2025 from 12:30pm-10:30pm on 
event days with a pre-event sound check from 3:00pm-9:00pm on Thursday July 17, 2025. The event will 
take place at 49 Harriet Island Rd. - Harriet Island Regional Park. Further details on this event will be 
forthcoming.  

  

Questions? Contact Us 
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